
From: Danny Varat
To: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 5/2/2017 1:13:12 PM
Subject: RE: gas tax news interview

Yeah, they misquoted him
 

From: Catherine McNicoll 
 
Sent: Tuesday, May 02, 2017 1:12 PM
 
To: Danny Varat ; Hayden Grooms 
Subject: gas tax news interview
 
http://www.goupstate.com/news/20170501/bryant-fix-dot-to-fix-roads
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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